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SUB-1010, Amendment No. 14

Sequoyah Fuels Corporation

ATTN: Dr. John C. Stauter
Director, Nuclear Licensinc

Kerr-McGee Center

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73125

Centlemen:

In accordance with your application dated May 22, 1987, as supplemented on

June 12, 1987, and letter dated May 22, 1987, and pursuant to Title 10, Code

of Federal Regulations, Part 40, Source Material License No. SUB-1010 is hereby
amended to incorporate the following:

o Revis.on No. 4, Sequoyah Facility Radiological Contingency Plan; and
o PResiderntial Telephone Survey and Emergency Notification Provisions.

Accordingly, Conditfon 9 is revised to include tne date of May 27, 1987, and
Condition 22 is revised to include the dates of Mpy 22 and June 12, 1987.

As a result of this licensing action and in order to reflect current commitments
and requirements in your licerse, Conditions 38 and 46 have been delefed eince
they are no longer applicable nor appropriate.

A1l other conditions of this licenze chall remain the same.

Please note that Revision No. 2 to the Sequoyah Facility Radiological Contingency
Plan ic being incorporated intc the license in lieu of a response to staff's
comments and concerns in the fnrclosed Safety Evaluation Report. We suggest that
these items be clarified or better defined in the next Contingency Plan revision.

Also, Region IV fowarded a letter to you on May 21, 1987, requesting that a
statement accompany each Contincency Plan revicion stating that changes have
been reviewed and approved and do or do not decrease ti.e response effectiveness
of the Plan. You responded by letter dated June 24, 1987, stating that such a
ctatement does accompany each revision in accordance with License Condition 22.
However, thic ctatement did not accompany your submittal of Revision 4. We
emphasize that this statement should be included in future revision: to the Plan.
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AUG 18 1987

Sequoyah Fuels Corporaticn

Notwithstandina, based on our review of the revisions to your Radiological
Contingency Plan, we have determined tl it the changes do not decrease its
response effectiveness. As indicated in a letter from NRC Region IV to
Sequoyah Fuels Corporation, dated June 26, 1987, Region IV staff has reviewed
Revision 4 to the Plan and concluded that the changes do not appear to decrease
the response effectiveness of the Plan,

This amendment, in part, is issued for the convenience of the Commission to
mai tein up-to-dste references to the Plan in your license.

A copy of Am:ndment No. '~ to License No. SUB-1010 and the Safety Evaluation
Renort 1s enclosed.
|

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Richard B. Provencher of my
staff at (301) 427-4510.

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

Original Signed Rys

Leland C. Rouse, Chief
Fuel Cycle Safety .'ranch
Division of Industrial and
Medioal Nuclear Safety, NMSS
Enclosures
1. SUB-10.C, Amc iment No. 14
2. Safety Evali.!fon Report
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